Hello, lovely Sukha families!!!

We are BEYOND thrilled to give you an enormous hug hello and welcome you to our
2020-2021 dance season! Woool!! This year is going to be our best yet, packed with
super duper exciting dance classes, and an enthusiastic team of top notch dance
educators! For our new families we're so honored to be meeting for the first time, to
the families we've known for years -- WELCOME back!! We love you, and we're so
pumped for this year! And now for a few quickie (but very important!) logistics!!

CONTACT INFO!

Our door is ALWAYS open if you ever have a question or need to get in touch!! Our
phone number is (201) 768-2455 -- never hesitate to reach out! Christine and our super
friendly admin team, can also be reached at helloesukhaarts.com. We send out general
alerts and notifications through constant contact on this email, (helloesukhaarts.com)

so if you haven't already done so, we recommend that you add that address to your
contacts so none of our emails go to spam-- note, sometimes constant contact emails

will get routed to the "promotional” section of your gmail inbox.

*sukha tip- by sending a quick message! to helloesukhaarts.com this should save this
email address to your contacts to ensure none of our messages go to the junk folder.

THE PARENT VAULT
Throughout the year we send tons of fun updates, reminders and super important infol!
We know that emails can sometimes get lost in space so we've created "the vault"!!!
This is a special password protected part of our website so that you can log on to any
time to see the most recent communications we've sent out. You will have all the info
you need at the tip of your fingers!

When visiting our website if you go the "current students” section and enter
password: sukhatribe

In this password protected section of our website, you can also find our school
calendar, recital information, and more!

As always, NEVER HESITATE to contact us with ANY questions whatsoever!! Thank you so
much for your time and support. We are soooo excited to see you soon for another fun
and rewarding year of joy, friendship, and DANCE!!!

Love,
Christine and the Sukha Team



SUKHA ARTS CENTER

POLICIES, GUIDELINES, AND DRESS CODE
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cell phone policy

cell phones will not be permitted during class and will be gathered at the beginning
of each class. this is to ensure privacy for our students as well as eliminating class
distractions.

snack and water policy

absolutely no outside food or snacks will be allowed in classrooms, we have students
with severe nut allergies and will not allow food inside the class rooms at any time.
water is allowed.

dress code

avoid sending your children to class in jeans, skirts, dresses, booty shorts, or sweat
pants. send your child in the appropriate foot wear for class.

-creative movement and combo classes we encourage leotards, tights, ballet slippers
(any color, can be purchased in studio).

-ballet we require leotard, tights, and ballet shoes (leotard can be any color, all
items can be purchased in studio). ballet skirt or knit shorts are permitted.

-modern/contemporary/hip hop/jazz/tap leggings, shorts, tank top, t shirt are all
acceptable. for jazz and tap we will require you have the appropriate foot wear (jazz
shoes/tap shoes) any clean sneakers are acceptable for hip-hop class (no dancing in
uggs or sandals)



SUKHA ARTS CENTER

POLICIES, GUIDELINES, AND DRESS CODE

refund policy

-we are proud to stand behind our studio, our curriculum and our classes. we want
you to feel at ease, so we are willing to get rid of any obstacles that may be
standing in your way. we believe that our classes are the most engaging, fun, and
educational classes that money can buy. while we are committed to the highest
quality of dance education, we are equally passionate about cultivating an
atmosphere of kindness, respect, and creativity.

-we are proud to offer our 100% happiness guarantee. if you're not thrilled, we'll
refund unused classes within 30 days of initial purchase. no refunds after 30 days,

however, please contact us to pause memberships or transfer your classes to a
friend!

snow day & make up policy

-sukha arts center follows the harrington park school schedule and will close for
snow days when harrington park school closes. this will be announced on our
facebook, instagram, and through email. make-ups for snow days can be schedule in

any other class for your child's age group. when harrington park school delays, we
are open for afternoon classes but always reserve the right to close if driving
conditions are unsafe for our families and staff.

-if your child will be missing a class please call the front office and let us know, if
we are missing them from class we may call home to make sure they are safe and
sound at home (201-768-2455). you may make up a missed class in any other class
for your child's age group. please schedule this through our office.

to see our full list of COVID-19 safey, cleaning and closing protocols visit

https://www.sukhaarts.com/cleaning-safety



DON'T MISS A THING!

stay in touch!

HOW TO USE THE PARENT VAULT
We recommend checking in on the vault at least once a week! This will ensure that
you never miss a email, hand out, or update!

-CGo to www.sukhaarts.com
-Click on "current students" section
-enter password: sukhatribe

In this password protected section of our website, you can also find our school
calendar, recital information, and more! You will be able to scroll through all
communications that are sent out!

FOLLOW US!

Follow us on instagram, like us on facebook and tag us!!! We LOVE seeing the studio
through our families eyes so we encourage you to tag us in all those first day of
dance pictures so we can comment and re-post!

esukhaartscenter

PHONE & EMAIL

Phone- 201-768-2455

Email- helloesukhaarts.com



SCHOOL CLOSINGS

our second half of school closings
will be released in december!
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SEPTEMBER
9/28 Yom Kippur

OCTOBER
NONE

NOVEMBER
Thanksgiving Break 25th-29+th

DECEMBER & JANUARY
Holiday Break 12/23-1/3



